
Our annual picnic is schedule for September 8 from 5-7pm.  

Even addresses should plan on bringing a dessert,  odd ad-

dresses a side dish.  There is a rain date set for September 15. 

The next board meeting will 

take place on September 9, 

6:30 pm at City Hall in 

Room 221. 

There is, however, two 

areas we need some 

help with, first being 

someone to take on the 

task of putting this 

newsletter together and 

getting it to Mike Wood 

for printing.  Amy Bunch 

has been doing it for a 

while now and because 

of family obligations and 

work schedule, she 

would like to take this 

off her plate.  Secondly, 

we need some “one” or 

“ones” to organize the 

Christmas party.  This 

was organized by Amy 

Bunch last year and was 

a great success.  Amy is 

willing to help, but 

needs someone to lead 

the way this year.  I 

Certainly hope we can 

continue this tradition. 

I hope everyone is en-

joying their summer 

even though it seems to 

be going by so quickly, 

Hope to see you all at 

the annual picnic. 

 

Warren DeWitt 

Rochdale HOA President 
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Good luck to those  

students going  

back-to-school in  

September!!! 
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Congratulations to 

newlyweds 

Lauren and Jason 

Knapp!!  

They were married on 

August 24. 

 

Welcome new neighbors 

Nick and Julia Hieser.  

They moved into 

123 Rochdale and are 

patiently awaiting the 

arrival of their first-born 

in October! 

 

 

Jan Hansen, 

461 Orchardale, 

sadly passed away in 

July.  Unfortunately, he 

had only lived here for 2 

years and we barely got 

to know him. He was 

cremated and his ashes 

will be spread in Alaska 

where he lived for most 

of his life.  

A memorial donation on 

his behalf was made to 

the Rochester Area 

Neighborhood House. 

Hello everyone, 

For those who were not 

able to attend the Annual 

Meeting you may be sur-

prised to know I am still 

President of the Board.  

Though it was my wish to 

step down, no other resi-

dents showed an interest 

so I decided to continue 

on rather than leaving the 

position vacant.   

To help with the work 

load Randy McGillis has 

taken on the duties of 

Vice President, since for-

mer President/Vice Presi-

dent Rick Wagener is 

often out of town due to 

his work schedule as an 

airline pilot.  With some 

help from other board 

members I believe things 

will be manageable.  

The Halloween Party 

is schedule for Sunday, 

October 27 from 3-5pm.    


